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Dates For Your Diaryé 

 

Fri 18/05/18  

- National Walk Safely To 

School Day  

 

- Prep 2019 

Come & Play Morning  

 

- Interschool Sports @ Golf Links  

 
 

 

 

What's Insideé 

- A note from Ms McIntosh  

- A note from Mr Jackson  

- A note from Mrs Walsh  

- Students Of The Week  

- House Cup Winner  

- Sports News 

- FORPS News 

- Canteen News  

- OSHClub News  

- Community Notices  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Ms McIntoshé. 
 

Dear families and friends,  

 

Well done to all our year three and five students on  

completing their NAPLAN tests. They have all done a  

fantastic job of showing what they know and doing their 

very best. Thank you to all the teachers and students who 

showed excellent flexibility in changing spaces and  

timetables to ensure the best possible conditions for the 

students sitting the tests. Results will be provided to  

parents around the end of term three. Keep an eye on 

the newsletter for information.  

 
EDUCATION WEEK 

Next week is Education Week, and this year the theme is 

òCelebrating the Artsó. We would like to invite all our  

families to an open session on Monday afternoon from 

2:30 to 3:30 to engage with the studentõs learning. This is 

an opportunity to visit classrooms and get involved in 

some Arty activities with your child. The Arts can be an  

avenue to explore all areas of our learning, and we hope 

to share with you next week, the ways that we do this 

here at Rosanna.  

 
NATIONAL WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY 

Tomorrow we are promoting safe travel to school. We all 

know that it is a really healthy option to walk, ride, scoot 

or skate to school and many of our students are great at  

engaging in this healthful choice. However, it is very  

important to consider staying safe as you travel. Please 

see the article in this newsletter for some great tips on 

staying safe on the way to school.  
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It is also the responsibility of all adults to protect 

our children on their way to school:  

 

Please remember to use the roads around the 

school safely:  

¶ Obey 40kmh speed limits  

¶ Keep an eye out for kids crossing roads at 

all times  

¶ No double parking  

¶ Let kids out of cars on the footpath side  

¶ No parking in the two minute zone ð this 

helps kids to get in and out of cars quickly 

and safely  

 
COMPASS 

Compass is our key means of communication at 

school. Many parents have still not connected 

with us in this way and we would urge everyone 

to have a current login on a computer or  

device and to check the notifications regularly. 

Some parents have reported not receiving a 

notification for messages. The Compass App 

does not identify unopened messages with a 

number on the App Icon but you can set your 

notifications to receive a sound notification. If 

you have any trouble at all with your Compass 

login, please contact us at school and we can 

help.  

 
2019 PREP ENROLMENTS  

Tomorrow morning from 9:30 ð 10:30am is the 

second of our òCome and Playó sessions for  

prospective 2019 preps. At this time, the  

children can visit and play in the prep  

classrooms and meet some of 2018 teachers.  

 

Heather McIntosh  

Principal  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A note from Ms McIntosh conté.  

 

Working Bee This Saturday  

This Saturday from 9:00am till 12 noon we are 

gathering to help spread mulch and repair 

some of the garden edging in the lower  

playground. Please consider helping us out for 

all that time or part of it. Bring some gloves and 

sturdy shoes and join us for our OHS briefing at 

9am in the staffroom. Your presence makes all 

the difference.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Up To Date Details  

As we head to the conclusion of the term it is 

important to ensure you can log onto Compass 

to receive your childõs report. If you have lost or 

forgotten your password it can be easily reset 

with a call to the office. Please take the time to 

download the App and consider turning on the 

notifications. This way you will be alerted to  

specific events or reminders relating to your 

child and the school.  

 
Mowers  

Thanks to all those prep parents who have 

raised their hand and offered to be a part of 

the mowing roster. There are a number of blank 

spaces and the old adage of ôthe more hands, 

the less workõ certainly is true in this case. While 

our winter weather will slow growth, we are  

eager to be prepared for the warmer months. 

All you need is a lawnmower, a spare few hours 

and a willingness to help out. Please speak with 

me or Jane Banovac (School Council Facilities 

Convenor) to find out more.  

 

 

 

 

Jeff Jackson  

Assistant Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A note from Mr Jackson  


